January 29, 2016

VIA REGULAR MAIL

Robert Traber
110 Hale Terrace
Bridgeport, CT 06610

Dear Mr. Traber:

The Achievement First Bridgeport Academy Board of Directors is in receipt of your
letters dated January 15, 2016. Thank you for expressing your concerns. We will
continue to work with the Connecticut State Department of Education regarding all issues
of certification and compliance.

Sincerely,

Chris Kunhardt
Board Chair,
Achievement First Bridgeport Academy



